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Boulder Primary School Newsletter 

Term 2, Week 10 2023 
Providing greater opportunities for parents, carers and the community to engage 
with Boulder Primary School has been a continued focus for 2023. I would like to 
thank the Boulder Primary School community for the amazing turn out to the Learn-
ing Journey, held in Week 9. We had over 90 families attend the open afternoon 
which was a wonderful opportunity for parents and carers to come and look at our 
everyday classrooms and view their child’s work, sharing the learning journey with 
them.  

Term Two has been busy with school photos, Eagles Fever cup, Interschool Numero 
competition and Winter Lightening Carnival. Week 10 has been no exception with a 
visit from Teach Learn Grow (TLG), Cross Country, and NAIDOC week.  

You may have heard your child speak about TLG this week. TLG are a group of volun-
teers (usually university students) who run a Rural Program where they visit primary 
schools for one week providing one-on-one tutoring to support students understand-
ing in Mathematics. These volunteers become positive role models for our students, 
by forming positive relationships and exposing them to the opportunities that educa-
tion can provide. 

Well done to all of our students who ran in the Cross Country on Wednesday, dis-
playing Courage – Rapa Rapa to complete the long-distance run. A special mention to 
Mr Harder for organising the very successful event. 

NAIDOC week has been a wonderful opportunity to participate in a range of activities 
and to support our local Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Community. On Friday 
we will hold our whole school and community NAIDOC day to celebrate the history, 
culture and achievements of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people through a 
range of activities and visiting community groups.  

With the school holidays just around the corner, we would like to wish a safe and 
enjoyable break. While we are away, there are plans from Nature Playground to 
begin the redevelopment of the Early Childhood Playground. This will impact where 
students can enter their classroom as they will be using the car park area in front of 
Bottlebrush, Room 1, and Room 2 to access the area. During construction the walk-in 
gate on Wittenoom Street will be closed this will mean that Kindy students will only 
be able to enter their classroom through the small entry gate closest to their class-
room and students from Bottlebrush and Sandalwood can enter their classrooms 
through the gate closest to Sandalwood. We apologise for the disruption, if you have 
any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 

We look forward to seeing everyone back at school on Tuesday 18th July. 

Jennie McMeeken 

Deputy Principal 
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⚫ CROSS-COUNTRY ⚫️ 

Well done to ALL our runners who participated in Wednesday’s annual Cross-Country carnival. It’s always a tough event and 
one where our students show tremendous amounts of resilience, determination and their personal best. We are very proud 
of their efforts.  

Congratulations to Kanowna, who claimed the shield for a third straight year! 

Final results: 

 Kanowna- 187 points  

 Fimiston- 120 pints  

 Trafalgar- 87 points 

 Lakewood- 67 points 
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Learning Journey 
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Teach Learn Grow (TLG)
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Awards 
Class Merit Award Winner Values Award Winner 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Other 

Week 1 
17th – 21st 

July 

Student De-
velopment 

Day 
No Students 

 
CANTEEN 
CLOSED    

Week 2 
24th – 28th 

July 
  

CANTEEN 
CLOSED  

Interschool 
Cross Coun-

try 
Room 10  
Assembly 

 

Week 3 
31st July – 4th 

August 

P&C 
Meeting 

6pm 
 

CANTEEN 
CLOSED 

 
   

Week 4 
7th – 11th Au-

gust 
  

CANTEEN 
CLOSED 

 

School 
Board 

Meeting 
  

Week 5 
14th – 18th Au-

gust 
Year 6 Camp  

CANTEEN 
CLOSED  

Room 5  
Assembly 

Camp  
Students Re-

turn 

 

Week 6 
21st – 25th 

August 

Book Week 
Read, Grow 

&  
Inspire 

 
CANTEEN 
CLOSED  

 
Book Week  

Parade 
 

Week 7 
28th August – 
1st Septem-

ber 

Father’s Day 
Stall 

Year 5 - 6 

 
Father’s Day 

Stall 
Year 5 - 6 

 

Year 3 – 6 

Jumps & 
Throws 

Father’s Day 
Stall 

Year K - 2 

CANTEEN 
CLOSED 

 
Faction  
Carnival 

 
 

Week 8 
4th – 8th Sep-

tember 

P&C  
Meeting 

2.15 
 

CANTEEN 
CLOSED 

 

School 
Board 

Meeting 

Room 14  
Assembly 

 
 

Week 9 
11th – 15th 
September 

Numero In-
terschool 

Heat 
 

CANTEEN 
CLOSED  Ear Bus  

Week 10 
18th – 22nd 
September 

 
Interschool 

Athletics 

Big  
Breakfast 
CANTEEN 

 
Last Day 
of Term  

Parent Calendar Term 3, 2023
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